
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

FELLOWSHIP HALL EXTENSION 
 

We will have a ground breaking ceremony, for the Fellowship Hall     

Extension, on Sunday, March 22 following the 11:00am worship. 
 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG EASTER OFFERING 
 

The official week of prayer for the North American Missions was   

March 1-March 8…..please continue to support our North American 

Missionaries with your prayers and contributions.  We will be collecting 

for the Annie Armstrong Easter Offering.  Our goal this year is 

$3,000.00.  Envelopes are available at the WMU table in the Narthex.    
 

MAUDY THURSDAY SERVICE 
 

On April 9th, in the week preceding Easter Sunday, GPBC will have a 

Maudy Thursday Service.  The service will be a Christian Seder Service 

in the Fellowship Hall.  This service will allow us to experience and 

learn about the ceremony that started with Israel’s liberation from 

slavery and ultimately became a blessing for the world through         

salvation from sin.  More information will be available in the coming 

weeks.  In the meantime, so that we can properly prepare for the      

correct number of people, please sign up on the sheet in the Narthex.    
 

THANK YOU 
 

Dear Church Family, 
 

We would like to thank you for your thoughts and prayers during the 

last four months of Ray’s life.  We appreciate the visits you made to 

see him, and the many concerns you often expressed to each of us.  

Ray loved his church, and He loved the Lord.  He loved greeting people 

at the door, and he loved giving candy to the children.  
 

We appreciate all that everyone has done to support and encourage 

us.  Our family enjoyed the many dishes of food you brought to share 

after the funeral service.  The cards we received have been              

encouraging and uplifting to us. We thank you for the calls and     

meaningful words you have expressed.  Most of all we thank you for 

your prayers.  It helped to strengthen us and give us comfort during 

this time of loss.  We are fortunate to have kind and caring people in 

our lives and to experience your love during Ray’s passing. 
  

With sincere thanks! 

The Goude Family 
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